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Report on the Review of the Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal Act 2009
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Leader of the House 

1. Under section 240 of the Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal Act 2009 (the Act), a review has been conducted to determine whether the Act would benefit from any amendment.
2. As part of the review, a discussion paper was released for public consultation (the Consultation Paper) in 2012. Ninety-seven responses to the Consultation Paper were received from a representative cross‑section of Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal stakeholders, including more than twenty submissions from other government agencies. A further fourteen submissions were received from key stakeholders in 2015. 
3. The responses were analysed and while they indicated that the Act is generally working well, a small number of legislative amendments were identified that would enhance and improve the operation of the Act.
4. Cabinet approved the tabling in Parliament of the Report on the Review of the Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal Act 2009.
5. Attachments
· Report on the Review of the Queensland Civil and Administrative Tribunal Act 2009
